
 

11th October 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers  

Year 1 & 2 DISCO 

 
The Mead PA are delighted to confirm that a disco for Years 1 and 2 will be taking place on Friday 21st October 

2022.. Tickets will go on sale today and will be available to buy until the end of Monday 17th October 2022.     

We will not be able to take bookings after this time - sorry no exceptions. 

 
To buy a ticket or volunteer to help at the disco (thank you!), please use this link 

 https://www.pta-events.co.uk/themeadpa/ 

 
Year 1- The disco will start at 4:15pm and end at 5:15pm. Drop off and collection will be at the school hall. 

Please enter the playground via Cudas Close. 

 
Year 2 - The disco will start at 5:30pm and will end at 6:30pm. Drop off and collection will be at the school hall. 

Please enter the playground via Cudas Close. Please do not turn up and queue early as we would like to ensure 

all of Year 1 has left before we start admitting Year 2 children. 

 
All children will need to be signed in and out and we ask you to queue up in classes. At the end of the disco, the 

children will be dismissed by class. Please note that Friday 21st October is NOT a mufti day but children are 

welcome to attend the disco in fancy dress although no onesies please. 

 
Chillout 

Those children who attend ChillOut will be brought to and from the disco by ChillOut. When booking your tickets, 

please indicate if this applies to your child. As the Year 2 disco finishes after ChillOut closes, your child will need 

to be collected directly from the disco. 

 
Drinks/Snacks/Face paint 

Included in the ticket price is a drink and a snack (crisps/squash). When booking your ticket, please make us 

aware of any allergies or dietary requirements. For more details of ingredients for the snacks/drinks and 

facepaints, please email themeadpa@gmail.com. 

 
Whilst there will be a First Aider at the disco, their training does not extend to cover the use of inhalers or 

epipens. If your child has a medical issue or an allergy and has medical equipment at school, they are of 

course welcome to attend the disco but we ask that their parent/ carer is in attendance. 

 
We really hope the children enjoy the disco and we thank you for supporting the fundraising efforts of The Mead 
PA. 
 
Thank you from everyone at The Mead PA 
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